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National Salute to Veteran Patients 

 

 

The National Salute to Veteran Patients program encourages all 

Americans to visit and volunteer at VA medical centers and to 

send letters of thanks or valentines to those who have protected 

our nation. This year's national salute is Feb. 12-18.  Last year, 

more than 328,000 valentines were received at VA medical 

centers, and 21,330 people visited nearly 70,000 veteran 

patients.  For more information regarding the National Salute to 

Veteran Patients and volunteer opportunities at a local VA 

medical center, visit the VA Voluntary Service webpage. 
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